
Holy Trinity Catholic School

Hello and Welcome to Holy Trinity Catholic School. Due to Covid restrictions we are 
unfortunately unable to hold a transition day so to help you to get to know the school a 

little better, please have a look at the following pictures, videos and information. 

Please complete the activities and bring them in to school in September. We very much 
look forward to seeing you in the new term. 

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Chesterman Associate Senior Leader 
(Transition) SChesterman@holytrc.bham.sch.uk or Miss Myles Head of Year 7 

Lmyles@holytrc.bham.sch.uk

mailto:SChesterman@holytrc.bham.sch.uk
mailto:Lmyles@holytrc.bham.sch.uk
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Our 
beautiful 
memorial 
garden 



Entrance to reception



Inside reception



Our school 
nurse “Hello 

Mrs 
Donnelley!”



St Chad’s -
currently 

being 
completely 
updated!
Science, 

MFL, Food, 
Technology 

and the 
canteen are 

based in 
here.



The Maths 
corridor



The English 
corridor



The library



The RE block



The canteen
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We can’t wait to meet you all! 


